Firma Robers The Management Team

¢/o Herr Rudolf Schwitte Rubya Hospital

Via Josef Bieber ¢/o Nestor Rweyemamu
P.0O. Box 130 Rubya
Tanzania

Rubya, 24® July, 2007

Dear Robers company Ltd.,

The made contribution of the wooden box to facilitate the transport of collected goods to
this Hospital has been of great help.

On behalf of the management team I would like to say a big thank you. We hope to keep
the relationship which has now been made thru Mr. Josef Bieber warm and once again we
thank you for all your efforts.

Sincerely,

Mr. Nestor Rweyemamu

Hospital Administrator
Rubya Hospital




